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11th October 2018
Dear School Council,
Thank you so much for helping us to learn more about your school by talking to us in our group. When we meet children we do not always have a chance to write to them afterwards, but we were all so impressed with the information you gave us that we felt we must let you and your teachers know. 

You all did a great job at answering our questions, even the silly ones! And you had some brilliant ideas about how your school could be an even better place. It was good to hear so many lovely things about your school and how much you all enjoy coming to school and learning. We also got to experience some of this by having lunch with some of you and visiting the playground at playtime. 
We were especially impressed with how polite you were, and how well you listened to each other particularly considering how big the group was. This shows how much you all care about one another and is a very good quality. I could see you were all thinking about being; ‘ready, respectful and safe’.  

We really hope that you enjoyed taking part in the group as much as we enjoyed meeting you. We learned lots about Wath Victoria Primary School and feel that it must be a great place to be and to learn. 

With best wishes,

Jo, Eva and Skander

On behalf of the Rotherham Charter Team
[image: image2.jpg]Y

Rotherham »
Metropolitan ‘
Borough Council

\ag

po!





